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May 18, 2021 
 
Dear Men of the Great Class of 1976: 
 
This is an unabashed Fund Raising Letter being sent to all Class members. We don't do 
this very often.. 
 
We had 162 Men graduate in 1976. 
 
Our number of Alumni who have given in the last three years: 

• 2019: 51 
• 2020: 54 
• 2021 ytd: 48. 

 
Simply put, we could use 15 more gifts this fiscal year end June 30. Enough Fund 
Raising chatter for now. www.wabash.edu/give 
 
News and Updates: 
 
Our 45th Reunion has been pushed to a one day event this fall on Saturday, October 
16th.There will be a tailgate celebration before the Football game. The Campus will be 
open ..Look for Registration in the late Summer / early fall. 
 
The Campus will also be open to Alumni and Friends for a one day visit on June 5th-
Our original Reunion Date. The Football Stadium will welcome visitors and guests for 
the first time. www.wabash.edu/bigbash 
 
Wabash's 183rd Commencement was held on 5/15/2021.Ceremonies included both 
Classes of 2020 and 2021 for the in person event. 
https://www.wabash.edu/news/displaystory.cfm?news_ID=11721 
 
I hope this letter finds each of you in good health and in good spirits. 
 
Cheers and Thank You for thinking of Wabash as we approach 2021 year end on June 
30th. We need a few more gifts from 1976 to reach our Reunion Goals. 
 
RSword '76 
CFMiller '76 
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